
Dear Year 6, 

We hope you and your families are still well and you are managing to stay active in the 
changing weather. We have really enjoyed the learning you have shared with us this week. 
Thank you to all of you who have emailed work. It has been great to see how creative you 
are all being. 

A reminder that we have set up class blogs on Purple Mash on 2blog. If you have forgotten 
your login just email us. We would like everyone to have a go at posting a piece of home 
learning or a photograph of one of the home challenges you have completed on the blog 
this week. Please remember not to include photographs of yourselves and to include your 
first name in the text. 

We are so pleased that you are doing well with your home learning. Please continue with 
the Hamilton (English) and White Rose (Maths) lessons every day. You can also complete 
Hamilton Maths if you wish. Mathletics continues to be set on Fridays and is linked to the 
topics you have covered in the White Rose Maths. Mathletics needs to be completed before 
the following Friday. There are also spelling lists to practise on Readiwriter. If you have any 
problems with your learning, just get in touch with one of us via email. 

Please continue with the science we set last week on Adaptation, Inheritance and Evolution.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zvhhvcw 

https://www.thenational.academy/year-6/foundation/what-is-the-theory-of-evolution-
year-6-wk1-3 

We would love to find out about your science learning on the blog or via email. 

We know it can be difficult to keep up with everything set. Just do your best and try to get 
some learning done each day. 

Remember to also have a go at some of the home challenges on the St Peter’s website. We 
have seen some delicious pictures of the home-made healthy meals you have been cooking 
for your families as part of these challenges. 

We miss you all and look forward to hopefully returning to school later this term. 

Keep safe, 

Miss Dawson and Mrs McCann 

 

 

 


